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UNITED STATES OFFICE OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT
Washington, DC 20415

Office of the
Inspector General

March 18, 2020

Sent via email FOIA Request # 2020-03624

This is a response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request made on February 23,
2020, to the U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM) Office of the Inspector General (OIG)
seeking “a copy of the listing of Inspector General investigations closed during Calendar Years
2018 and 2019.” The OIG received this request from OPM on March 13, 2020.

The OPM OIG conducted a thorough search for records and located seventeen pages responsive
to your request. All seventeen pages are being released in full.

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and
national security records from the requirements of FOIA. See 5 § U.S.C. 552(c). This response
is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of FOIA. This is a standard
notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that
excluded records do, or do not, exist.

I trust that this information fully satisfies your request. If you need any further assistance or
would like to discuss any aspect of your request please do not hesitate to contact me at
opmoigfoia@opm.gov or (202)-606-1200.

Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) to inquire
about the FOIA mediation services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is as follows:

Office of Government Information Services
National Archives and Records Administration
8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS

College Park, Maryland 20740

Email: ogis(@nara.gov

Telephone: 202-741-5770

Toll-free:  1-877-684-6448

Facsimile: 202-741-5769

wWww.opm.gov www.usajobs.gov



FOIA # 2020-03624

If you are not satisfied with the response to this request, you may administratively appeal by
writing to:

FOIA Appeals Officer

Office of the Inspector General

U.S. Office of Personnel Management

1900 E Street, NW

Room 6400

Washington, DC 20415

Please include a copy of your initial request, a copy of this letter, and a statement explaining why
you disagree with our decision. You should write “Freedom of Information Act Appeal” on the
front of the envelope and on the first page of the appeal letter. Your appeal must be postmarked
or electronically transmitted within 90 days of the date of the response to your request.

Regards,

Yy

Sarah Wahl
Attorney-Advisor
Attachments
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